
From: Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 10:58 AM 
To: Connelly, Kristin D. <Kristin.Connelly@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: Support for Clinton Avenue site for Juvenile facility - item 220878 on December 12, 2022 
City Plan Commission agenda 
 
For the record. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Lee 
Staff Assistant 
 
From: Zelazny, Dana <D.Zelazny@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 10:57 AM 
To: Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Legislative Assistant, 9th District <aide09@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: Support for Clinton Avenue site for Juvenile facility - item 220878 on December 12, 2022 
City Plan Commission agenda 
 
Chris, 
 
Email for the file. 
 
From: Legislative Assistant, 9th District <aide09@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 10:55 AM 
To: Zelazny, Dana <D.Zelazny@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: Support for Clinton Avenue site for Juvenile facility - item 220878 on December 12, 2022 
City Plan Commission agenda 
 
This email just came in this morning. 
 
 
Meg Clark, Auxiliary Assistant, on behalf of 
9th Aldermanic District 
200 East Wells Street, #205  
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
414-286-2868  office 
414-286-3456 fax 
Aide09@milwaukee.gov 
 
 
From: Peter koneazny <pkonez@ameritech.net>  
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 10:48 AM 
To: Legislative Assistant, 9th District <aide09@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Support for Clinton Avenue site for Juvenile facility - item 220878 on December 12, 2022 City 
Plan Commission agenda 
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Dear Commission Chair and members, 
 
As a recently retired attorney who worked for over thirty years on behalf of low income people in the 
City of Milwaukee, including issues affecting criminal justice, housing and neighborhood strength and 
diversity, I urge you to support locating the proposed juvenile facility at the Clinton Avenue site.  I stand 
with MICAH and other organizations which have worked hard to address the need for humane and 
community-connected corrections for Milwaukee youth and citizens. 
 
It is unfortunate that we have many Milwaukee youth detained in correction facilities at all, but to the 
extent that is necessary, it is important for transparency, and for connection to family and community, 
that Milwaukee youth be in Milwaukee.  No neighborhood is perfect and local opposition and fear is to 
be expected. However, the Clinton Avenue site has been identified as the best available solution and has 
the advantage of being accessible, including by public transportation, by Milwaukee families who will 
need to visit their detained children.  
 
Thank you for considering these comments. 
 
Peter M. Koneazny 
3417 N. Newhall Street 
Milwaukee 
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